ENERGYSOLUTIONS

February 24, 2010

Patrick Stephens, President

Pacific International Grout Company
3850 Mustang Way

Bellingham, WA 98226

RE:  RVP Grout Project — Dairyland Power; LaCrosse, Wisconsin

Dear Pat:

| am writing to express my sincere thanks for your performance on the above-referenced
project. Your work met all the project criteria and specifications, above and beyond. Every
aspect of my dealings with you and your personnel has been nothing less than professional.
Gary York and David Griffin are both very knowledgeable of every aspect of the operation and

are definitely production oriented.

In conclusion, it was a pleasure working with your organization and | would not hesitate for a
moment to recommend your firm to any prospective client. Further, Pacific International Grout
Company will definitely be considered by our company for any future projects involving cellular

grout.

Very truly yours,

Ahmad Ghandour
Director Engineering & Logistics Services

140 Stoneridge Drive « Columbia, South Carolina 29210
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